

From:

Chris Gekas

To:

Beverty Duffy 1/22/08 12:42 PM

Date: Subject:

Fwd: Please Stop The Government Intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> Cathy Graber 1/18/2008 8:41 AM >>>

>>> "Kevin Troutman" < <a href="https://kroutman@stkinc.com">kt/17/2008 6:06 PM >>> Kevin Troutman 25011 Jutland Dr Hemet, CA 92544-9117">https://kroutman.com</a>>

January 17, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

## Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

I strongly oppose, & also request as a public servant, that you stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats (or any form of government). This measure is misguided & unnecessary IN ANY FORM. It will result in more enforcement problems than effectiveness.

Stop this foolhardy expansion of the government & let's all work toward meaningful energy conservation through well though out measures & joint efforts. I expect a responsible & well balanced approach from my elected or appointed public officials. I request you oppose the government controlled thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Kevin Troutman (951) 925-2504